

PUPILS PRESENT	27 TH April 2018 STAFF PRESENT	
DK	Nick Leng	
AS	Kirsty Tock	
DB		
OG		

AGENDA ITEMS FROM PUPIL HOUSE MEETINGS	AGENDA FROM HEAD OF CARE/ASSISTANT HEAD OF CARE/SLT/SCHOOL COUNCIL
Resi rec room	Wear a hat day
Culture night world cup	
Sports equipment	
OLITCOMES FROM RREVIOUS MEETING	

OUTCOMES FROM PREVIOUS MEETING / RESIDENTIAL AND SCHOOL COUNCIL

- Rec room is just about finished now. Opening very soon.
- Soft furnishings have now been purchased.
- Culture night has been decided and it is a world cup theme.



MEETING MINUTES

- The residential rec room is nearly finished. It was due to open next week but there a few minor issues which still need sorting. Soft furnishings are now in although covers etc have gone to the laundry for cleaning. An important issue we discussed as a council was the looking after of the rec room and the potential damage that could be caused. This has yet to be discussed with the whole group but it was suggested that we talk to the whole residential group as a whole when we decide on how the rec room in general going to operate. NL /KT to speak to JS/PJ/SC as to how we deliver to the kids how it is going to run, expectations, damage etc.
- The next culture night is a world cup them and is pencilled in for the end of next month. All new staff are taking part in the organisation so it's really important we all get on board with this and show lots of encouragement. Can we feedback to our houses what the next culture night is.
- Sports equipment has been ordered but we still need to chase this up with DL and RS. NL to speak to both DL and RS to see where we are at with this equipment
- Menus. The group had positive feedback about the food at present and overall the menus are good. Portion sizes are sometimes low with certain foods though. NL / KT to email TL re the portion sizes.

Meeting closed at 1.05pm Minutes by N Leng



